
YOUR RIGHT TO 
SEPARATE AND 
HYGIENIC TOILETS 
Did you know?
The law requires toilets to be private, clean and accessible, and staff 
must have separate toilets from pupils.

Poor toilet access can lead to stress, health issues and lower morale.

What can you do?
• Share your experiences with your NASUWT Representative.
• Join the campaign for better facilities in our school.

Together, we can secure the facilities we deserve!

Contact your NASUWT Representative 
for more information

nasuwt.org.uk


